Week beginning Monday 26" November 2018
This week in Chestnut

Book of the week:
We’re Going on a Bear Hunt

We’re Going on a Bear Hunt

Mickael Rosen [ _‘JL Helen Oxenfiury

Rhyme of the week:
5 Little Teddy Bears
Jumping on the Bed
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Outdoors:
This week we will be going on a
bear hunt around our outdoor
area.

Indoors:
We will be learning and using positional
language as we recreate our own journey
for bears in the classroom.

We will also be using measuring jugs and
funnels to measure capacity.

Remember!

Hirst Wood Walk Tuesday afternoon

Please ensure your children have wellingtons and warm clothing.

If you have any questions or concerns please talk to your child’s
keyworker or any of the staff in Chestnut.




